Note from the Editor:

The Editorial Board decides to retract the paper

C. Ciobanu, About relationship between generalized structurable algebras
and Lie related triples, 15(1) (2007),47-54,

because the repeated plagiarism done by the author, Camelia Ciobanu, from
”Mircea cel Batran” Naval Academy in Constanta.

This is taken from

N. Kamiya, On generalized structurable algebras and Lie related triples,
Adv. Appl. Clifford Algebr.,5, No.2 (1995),127-140.



